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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 5:20 PM
To: 'Corbari, Kelley'
Cc: Adkins-Reid, Terryann
Subject: RE: Notice of Appearance and Designation of E-mail Addresses

Thank you for the confirmation, Kelley.  We will update the party information per this e-mail. 
 
Have a great afternoon! 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
From: Corbari, Kelley [mailto:Kelley.Corbari@freshfromflorida.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 4:59 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Adkins-Reid, Terryann 
Subject: RE: Notice of Appearance and Designation of E-mail Addresses 
 Hi Dorothy,  I am replacing Erik Sayler, who is no longer with FDACS, in the FEECA Dockets.  Please remove Erik Sayler from the service list.  Joan Matthews and Allan Charles should remain on the service list for FDACS. Let me know if you have any questions.  Thanks so much, Kelley  
KELLEY F. CORBARI Senior Attorney Office of General Counsel Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services Direct:  (850) 245-1027 Kelley.Corbari@FreshFromFlorida.com   The Mayo Building 407 South Calhoun Street, Suite 520 Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0800  www.FreshFromFlorida.com  
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Please note that Florida has a broad public records law (Chapter 119, Florida Statutes).  Most written communications to or from state employees are 
public records obtainable by the public upon request. Emails sent to me at this email address may be considered public and will only be withheld from 
disclosure if deemed confidential pursuant to the laws of the State of Florida. 
 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 4:52 PM 
To: Corbari, Kelley <Kelley.Corbari@freshfromflorida.com> 
Cc: Adkins-Reid, Terryann <Terryann.Adkins-Reid@freshfromflorida.com> 
Subject: Notice of Appearance and Designation of E-mail Addresses 
 
Good afternoon Kelley, 
 
We have received the filing mentioned above in Dkts 20190015 through 20190021.  In the parties 
information, the persons who are currently listed for FDACS are Erik Sayler, Joan Matthews, and 
Allan Charles.  With the filing mentioned above, is Erik Sayler’s name to remain in the contact 
information, or are we removing Mr. Sayler’s name and adding yours?  Also, the phone number that is 
currently listed is (850) 245-1000.  Is that still a good number to use?  
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
 




